Bents Green Pre-school



Bents Green Methodist Church, Ringinglow Road, Sheffield, S11 7PU

Telephone: 0771 450 2472

E-mail: bentsgreenpreschool@hotmail.co.uk

Website: www.bentsgreenpreschool.co.uk
Registered Charity Number: 1030931

Dear parent/carer,

I am writing to inform you that in the event of heavy snow it very likely that pre school would be closed. This is not a decision that pre-school has taken lightly, we have thought about the safety of the children and parents getting to pre-school and also the safety of the staff who travel in to pre-school, all of the current staff do not live locally. In the event of heavy snow, I will send out a text that morning around 8am.

If the snow fall is light and the roads are clear and buses are running then you presume that pre-school is open, I will send out a text to you all to confirm again around 8am. If we have heavy snow fall during the pre-school session, we may ask you to collect your children early, this will allow the children and staff to get home safely.

Stella